
We currently have 4 amazing library monitors in years 5 and 6. 

We are looking to expand this to a further 4 in years 3 and 4. 

Please speak to your class teacher if your child would like to 

take on this role and to find out more information.  
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Half-Term Events and Meet the Author! 

As the half –term break is fast approaching, I thought I would share a selection of fun events taking place in Tameside this 

February.  

There are two opportunities to meet an author at Hattersley Library and Denton Library this half-term. These workshops are 

completely free and booking is not required. 

English lead: Mrs S Potter 
 

Visiting a library is an exciting opportunity for everyone. If you are unable to visit 

in person, why not download the Tameside library app? It’s free and there’s a 

great selection of books and audiobooks to borrow. 



Did you know…. 

Researchers at Kingston University in London have found that regular reading 

makes you kinder and more empathetic. According to these researchers, frequent 

readers are also more inclined  to see things from other people’s points of view.  

If you love reading comics, you may be interested in  attending a comic workshop  held at Dukinfield Library and  Ashton Library.  

Please note, to book a free place on one or both of the comic workshops, you will need to book beforehand. 


